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Editor’s Le�er 
Dear Everyone, 
 
 Well up to now, this has been quite a dismal month, as 
far as the inclement weather is concerned. However, as I am 
writing this, it is a warm day and the sun has made a wel-
come appearance. ….will it last?! 
 I would like to welcome Jason Bennet and his partner 
Megan who have moved into the Bosville Arms, with their 
dog Roxy. 
Jason is the landlord and has been running the pub since it 
reopened last year and it certainly is a place to go, with a 
good restaurant and various forms of entertainment. I have 
known Jason since he was  eight, attending the school 
where I worked prior to retirement. He was always a hard 
working and diligent little boy and he has grown into a very 
hard working young man, with a great sense of humour. 
 I would also like to welcome Brendon and Helen 
McEvoy and their son Ciaran, who have recently moved into 
Swallow Barn. Carian is home for the summer, from New-
castle University where he is studying Mechanical engineer-
ing. 
I hope that anyone else who has moved into the village has 
received a warm welcome. There are many activities in 
which to take part. We look forward next month to the family 
fun day at Thorpe. Read on for further details.  
 It is pleasing to see that the Rudston Youth group is 
starting in July. I wish them luck with this and hope that lots 
of young people join.  
 I recently received an email from Alan, the clerk to the 
Parish Council in Laxton, near Howden, saying that he was 
looking on line at many newsletters, as they wanted to start 
one. They liked the format of ours. I had to admit that it is 
Nick who does all the graphics and the clever stuff. I told him 
about all the people who were involved in the publication, 
printing and delivery.  
Continued on page 3 
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From Page 2 
 
   He seemed very impressed, writing that it seemed like a 
very “well oiled machine”  
 Thank you once again to all those involved and a big thank 
you to all those who contribute articles every month. After my ap-
peal for puzzles, Chris Gatenby has sent a number sequence, 
which you can try on page 20 and has 
promised more, so thank you for that. I 
hope others may follow suite.  
 Further on in this edition, there is 
an advert for yoga classes with Rebec-
ca. I have never taken part in yoga, al-
ways preferring zumba and tap danc-
ing. However at the beginning of this 
year, I decided I needed a change and 
headed off to the village hall, one 
Wednesday evening. I am full of admi-
ration for all those people who do yoga; 
they are so supple and lithe. Needless 
to say, I found it really hard, due mainly 
to my appalling lack of agility. Later, as 
I meandered home on very wobbly and unsteady legs, I must 
have looked as if I had spent too much time in the pub!  However I 
must say that it becomes easier each week and it is a really good 
way to relax. I have still a long way to go, but  I can certainly rec-
ommend it and it is a great facility to have in our village hall. 
 I would like to wish good luck to all  those young people who 
are awaiting exam results. If anyone is heading off to further or 
higher education, it would be really good if parents could let me 
have some details to put in the September issue.  
 There is an interesting email from a lady, who is tracing her 
family tree and would like information from anyone with a certain 
name. There is someone in the village bearing this sur-
name…...read on and all will be revealed! 
Have a lovely summer. 
Sue Tompkin 
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Vicar: Rev Glyn Owen (01262) 420313 

Reader: Mr John Walker (01262) 603170 

Rudston with Boynton, Carnaby & Kiham 
Church services and events for July and August 
July 
5th        6.00pm  Service of welcome for Reverend  
    James Trowsdale 
12th      9.30am Morning Prayer 
19th        9.30am Holy Communion 
26th    10.00am United Benefices Holy Communion at Boynton 
There is a service of Holy Communion each Wednesday Morning at 
10.30am followed by coffee  
August 
2nd 9.30  Holy Communion  
9th 9.30  Morning Prayer 
16th 9.30  Holy Communion 
23rd 10.00am United Benefice Holy Communion at Carnaby 
30th 4pm  All age Holy Communion 
Please note there is no Trailblazers (Sunday School) during August. 
From the Vicarage,  
In the church calendar things quieten off through July and August: after our 
school leavers services (at Boynton and Kilham) there are no school 
events, no special festivals and the lucky ones are off on holiday. Also our 
Trailblazers won't meet during the summer but of course start up again in 
September. But don't despair you young people (and young at heart!) be-
cause we will have an all-age get together (informal service) on the last 
Sunday in August at 4pm. 
You may see another vicar type around the village soon: The Reverend 
James Trowsdale. James is coming as our new curate (trainee vicar). He 
will be ordained at York Minster on the 5th July and we will have a service 
to welcome him to Rudston that evening: please come and meet him and 
his family. 
On a last note, this is the July and August edition which means Summer is 
upon us.  I'm looking forward to a good break in summer so I hope there 
are a few weeks when you don't see much of me! Have a fine and relaxing 
summer. 
Every blessing, 
Glyn 
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A Claiming date for your Diary and always a popular event 
Tickets £15  to include Buffet Supper & a Glass of wine. 

Saturday 10th October 
Burton Agnes Hall 

7.30 p.m. 
SIMPLY BRASS 

Scarborough's Premier Brass Band 
"MEMORIES OF WARTIME" 

Music & songs from the 1st & 2nd W.W 
And a bit of the Last Night of the Proms 

 
Well done to Charlie Richardson who will complete his year as 
President on Tuesday July 14th when he will hand over to Mike 
Sellers as the new President and to Paul Richardson as Vice- 
president. New Members are always  welcome . The motto 
is  "We Serve ". Please call Mike Sellers on 01262420237   if you 
would like any more information about North Wolds Lions Club. 
Meetings are on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday each month at Manor 
Court , Carnaby at 7.30p.m.  
 
 

    North Wolds Lions Club 

DAVID THORNTON 

  Thank you to everyone for the support, kind words and         

cards given to me and my family on the death of David. 

  It has meant a great deal to us and has helped us get 

through this very sad !me. 

Kathleen, Anne and Janet 
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  Family Fun Day at Thorpe Hall 

                             Sunday 30th August, 2015 

        

          IN AID OF YORKSHIRE  

              AIR AMBULANCE 

A fun filled family day at Thorpe Hall, Rudston, 

YO25 4JE (caravan site playing field 10.30-5pm)                           

with the unique opportunity to see The Highmoor Bloodhounds in action, 

Sheep Racing, Heavy Horse Parade & classic tractors.  In addition, we will 

be holding a Clay Shoot, Organised and run by Erik Aaron Shooting; 50 

Bird Sporting, ‘Have a Go Stand’ & Cash prizes. The Yorkshire Corps of 

Drums will also be attending and playing throughout the day.  

 
Gun dog demonstrations, family games/activities, 
archery, fun dog show, fly casting lessons, refresh-
ments, craft stores and a hotly contested fancy 
dress 'tug of war' competition and prize giving 
ceremony. Further details to follow. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tel: Somerled - 7702816619  or Charlie Richardson - 07761272075 

http://www.thorpehallestate.co.uk/events  
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Thursday 2nd July 2015    

5-6.30pm 

At Rudston Village Hall YO25 4UX 

For all aged 8-13 
 

Come along and meet our group leader Natalie  

And our team of volunteers. 
 

Official start 9th July £1 per week  

For more info contact Natalie 07534508922 or email  

rudstonyouthclub@outlook.com 

We are accredited with East Riding Council  

Voluntary Youth Services as an approved 

provider of activities for children and young 

people and are all DBS checked. Funded by 

East Riding of Yorkshire Council YFSS 
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A BIG THANK YOU 

To the person or persons who came to my assistance and 
called an ambulance, when I was taken ill. This happened on 
Saturday 13th June, whilst walking my dogs. 
Following a couple of days in hospital I am now on the mend. 
Thank you. 
Mrs Chris (White Cottage) 

 

ALL THE WAY FROM AUSTRALIA 

My name is Janet Mcarthur and at present I’m doing our family 
tree in the name of Warcup. 

I have gone back in the tree to a Matheus Warcup who married 
a Jana Scoresby in 1663  at Rudston.  They had a son also 
called Matheus Warcup born in 1664 at Rudston.  

I’m trying to find out more about this family of Warcups who 
lived in Rudston or descendants of them.  Is the surname still 
in Rudston If any body can help me it would be appreciated. 

With thanks   

Janet Mcarthur 
janmcarthur2@gmail.com 
 
Victoria Australia  
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    ALL SAINTS CHURCH SOCIAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

We will be celebrating the 

LIFE & WORK OF WINIFRED HOLTBY 

A Flower Festival At Rudston Church 

Pre-view Evening Friday 11th September  7 p.m. 

(ticket only from June Sellers 01262420237) 

£10 including glass of wine & finger buffet supper. 
 

Open to the Public 

Sat 12th …  Sun 13th … Mon14th   September    

10am – 6pm 

Entry £2  Refreshments Available. 

Everyone Welcome 

This is the last of our events about Winifred 
Holtby and will be the largest event with information 
and floral displays covering her entire, important, if 
short life. Please come & appreciate our efforts in rep-
resenting what we have learnt about her over the past 
6 months and find out for yourselves more about this 
hard working and famous daughter of our village. 
Thanks to everyone who has helped, supported and 
encouraged us in all our events. A Special thanks to 
Simon & Angela Dawson for all their hard work organ-
ising and hosting the Walk & Open Garden Birthday 
Celebration and help with the other Winifred events.    
 June Sellers ( Social secretary for Rudston P.C.C) 
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 On the 2nd June Jenny Herring, 
President, welcomed 18 members to 
the monthly meeting. 
Our speakers were Clive Richardson 
and his wife who gave a very interest-
ing talk about “The Women Who Didn’t 
Exist”.  We heard fascinating details of 
the life of a woman called Margaret Burns. This included horrify-
ing details of the atrocious conditions that soldiers in WW1 suf-
fered on enemy lines. Ultimately Clive and his wife explained 
how the consequences of the war  affected Margaret in 
1917.They asked us not to divulge too many details of the story, 
so as not to spoil the astonishing outcome of the tale for future 
listeners. We were told that there is a follow up story that delves 
deeper into Margaret’s off spring. We look forward to Mr and Mrs 
Richardson returning and sharing this tale with us. 
Clive judged our competition which this month was A Family 
Tree. 
 1st prize went to Margaret Reed, 2nd to June Sellers and 
3rd to Joyce Peace. This month’s raffle was won by Jean Kitch-
ing. 
 Our Luncheon Club this month was held at the Bull & Sun 
Bridlington 
 The next meeting is on Tuesday 7th July when the speaker 
will be Robert Chester talking about “Sewerby Hall Today” 
 If you are interested in joining or would like to come along 
as a visitor to listen to any of our speakers, you would be made 
very welcome. 
For further details please contact Jenny Herring 
01262420720 
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WI go to London 

 On June 4th June Sellers represented 
our WI at the 2015 Centenary Annual Meet-
ing, broadcast live from the Royal Albert Hall 

 Four other members went to Cineworld in Hull to watch 
the proceedings streamed live on the big screen. Just before 
11am The Queen, The Princess Royal and The Countess of 
Wessex were escorted into the Hall. 
 The Queen was presented with the WI Centenary Link 
Baton, which had travelled all over the country. The Queen 
then addressed the delegates after which all three royals were 
presented with a bouquet of flowers, they then left the hall to 
sample the famous WI Fruit Cake. The speaker for the morning 
was Lucy Worsley, Historian, who is curator of some of the un-
occupied palaces and has an office at Hampton Court. 
 
       After lunch we were enter-
       tained by the winning WI 
       Choir singing “Singing for 
       Joy”. Our speakers for the 
       afternoon were Baroness 
       Grey-Thompson DBE who 
       spoke of her life, followed 
       by Helena Morrisey CBE 
who spoke about women in the Boardroom. To finish the day 
off we had a Fashion Show by the students from the Kingston 
Project. 
 The Garden Party at Buckingham Palace on June 2nd 
was enjoyed by 800 WI members from all over the country, the 
weather was kind. What an experience it was for our members. 
Jenny 
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Yes                          for anyone living in the village . 
   See Jason (behind the bar) for tickets 
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Before I say have a good Summer!!!! here is the fir st re-
sume concerning the Musical Allsorts evening    
OCTOBER 2nd. 
 
The night will consist of the usual mixture, and th is year 
we hope to include a bit of Folk; Classical, Light Musical; 
A Morris Band and some Vocals.  The Folk spot is St uart 
Davidson, a popular local singer/song-writer known for his 
humour and songs of social comment.  Stuart has per -
formed around the uk, Europe and Canada with variou s 
groups.  But now he's all "grown up" he has gone so -
lo.  From Festival Hall to Village Hall - he says h e will  go 
anywhere for a free supper! 
 
Rebecca is filling the light opera / musical spot.  We have 
known Rebecca since she was a toddler, so it's grea t to 
see how her career has blossomed she is currently b ased 
in York where she is a member of York Opera and has  per-
formed many roles with them.  Steve Saunders will b e 
providing piano accompaniment for Rebecca with her 
songs.  
Don't forget - diaries out - October 2nd - Musical Allsorts.   
Kate Evans  
 
Tickets for the event will be £5, and this includes a light sup-
per  -  bring your own drinks.  Tickets will be available from the 
end of June - contact Bob and Kate - 01262 420901  or  Sue 
and Nick 01262 420705 

 

3 
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As the newsletter deadline happens to be same day as the par-
ish council meeting of 24th June, the only thing to report is that as 
we have two candidates for the remaining parish council vacan-
cy, we would expect that to be filled. 
 

Following the “annual parish meeting” comment last month, it 
was learned that Rudston is far from the only village who find 
them difficult to support!  Hutton Cranswick, a much bigger place, 
had the same number in attendance for theirs for example.  Most 
(if not all) places can boast a newsletter, and it is interesting that 
Nafferton which still only produces a 4-page bi-monthly one is 
also one of the few places to have a busy annual meeting.   
 

Meanwhile, electronic progress continues.  Planning applica-
tions, even plans themselves, will soon be dealt with by comput-
er, and the Chairman and I attended a meeting on that subject in 
June.  It seems that this could actually dictate form and frequen-
cy of parish council meetings.  At first hearing it all seems a little 
bewildering, but we shall have to see how it works out. 
 

One area of progress so far resisted in Rudston is payment of 
accounts.  Electronic methods are available, but we still like the 
safety of cheques signed by two members.  That approach may 
be the main reason that there are few (and none this year) ques-
tions when presenting the annual Income & Expenditure figures.  
Meanwhile, the Audit return was duly submitted at the beginning 
of the month. 
 

“Armed Forces Day” will have been and gone by the time this ap-
pears, but if you are reading it before Sunday, 5th July, all is not 
yet lost.  There is a big event in Beverley that day, commencing 
with a short service of hymns and prayers in Saturday Market 
Place at 11 a.m.   
 
Continued page 16 
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From page 15 
There will then be various entertainments through the day in-
cluding (weather permitting) a fly-past by a Dakota aircraft.   
 

Later in the month, an open-top bus service around Bridlington 
and up to Flamborough Head is to re-start after a gap of about 
20 years.  It is supposed to be running daily from 18th July to 5th 
September, but I wonder if there might be a bit of “weather per-
mitting” there too! 
Unless anything special arises, the next parish council meeting 
will be in August.  Notice will appear in the usual way.  We often 
see notices from other villages on the Long Street notice board, 
and I'm not sure if they ask anyone, but one who did was Lang-
toft.  They avoided the accounts notices period at my request, 
and we were invited to display Winifred Holtby notices there.  
(Something of a reciprocal arrangement).  “Our” notices should 
always come first, but we do try to accommodate others if pos-
sible.  
After recent newsletter correspondence about roadside litter, it 
was disappointing to find an invoice belonging to an Eastgate 
resident amongst a “fresh deposit” in June.  (I shall not name 
names – yet!)    
                                                                                                                             
Phillip Crossland 
(Please note that any opinions expressed in this column are not 
necessarily those of the Parish Council) 
 
 

VILLAGE HALL COFFEE SHOP 
      

 The coffee shop  is                    
 open on a Thursday Morning 
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Email: enquiries@hbfuels.com  
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Gardening Corner  

 Did anyone watch any of the TV programmes from the RHS      
Chelsea Flower Show? I saw most of them and decided that the only two 
items that really impressed me were the intro-
duction of a perennial of the antirrhinum family 
and the other was the exhibit  of   Lupin varie-
ties. They were all produced from the original 
strain we know as Russel Lupins. Raised in the 
1930’s by a jobbing gardener   on his allotment, 
George Russel who lived to the ripe old age of 
94. He was one of the few realised that Mendal 
was right when he proposed the fact that genetics can produce superior 
forms of plant species and varieties. 
 Enough of Chelsea, we are now in the summer of growing and will 
soon be reaping the results of the earliest sowing and planting in the veg-
etable garden. At the end of July sow spring cabbage seeds outdoors 
and in August vegetables to stand the winter, also cabbages, savoys and 
kales. Keep a supply of lettuce plants for a garden frame this autumn.  
 To raise many perennials from semi-ripe cuttings, all that’s needed 
is a garden frame and a sandy soil. Short shoots (3”long) of many shrubs 
and trees are rooted in shaded frames, lavender, herbs and many more. I 
intend rooting hydrangeas this year, this is a plant that is worth planting in 
any garden. The beds around the walls at Burton Agnes Hall flower every 
summer and are of national interest to gardeners in the UK. 
Shallots look like being ready to lift and dry out, the onions, at the time of 
writing, have a bit to go but hopefully by the end of August the bulbs 
should be swelling and by the end of September I hope to have well 
rounded onions for the next winter.  

Don’t forget to prune the sum-
mer fruiting varieties of rasp-
berries, after the harvest. Now 
is also the time to make a 

fresh strawberries from healthy runners. Also don’t forget blackcurrants, 
cut away all old fruiting shoots, to leave the new ones for next summer’s 
crop. 

Dick Robinson 
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WORDSEARCH  

W I N N E P E G T R N O V R P L 
D E F S R W T S E C L R G G A O 
G E N E D L A T M V I O B K G D 
L N C H R W A S V U M D E S T L 
W E D E M W I N D E R M E R E O 
S U P E R M P O L S I U N D H C 
T C N O T S I N O C W A T L P H 
R H I S O M V G H A N C G M O N 
E A R D L C H I G A T P E B L E 
T T S E P T G E P C N O N E L S 
A E C M V A N D R O I R E P U S 
W L G S N R C E D M W T V M S N 
S W A T E S I H W O A S A T L O 
L E R C O M D S T R U L R C N P 
L B D N T S V E L O E M O S S I 
U P A E R O I G G A M D L R T O 

 Missing Word for June ... Backgammon 

Lake Michigan 
Superior 
Geneva 
Ullswater 
Windermere 
Winnepeg 
Coniston 

Wastwater 
Derwent 
Como 
Garda 
Maggiore 
Loch Ness 
N - - - - - - - - 
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D          G             F       
Z         L           P     

 K             Q        Y 

   M          X         O                     
V          J        N                       

       W            I 

Answers page  23 

For Younger Readers 

Rearrange the missing letters to 
find a European Capital City 

 

Word Wheel 

Complete these number sequences:- 
 A)  1   8    9    64     25      216    49      ? 
  
 B) 1    2   ?    10   20   50   100     200 
  
  

Puzzles and Quizzes 

 

 

       

Stare at  the white dot 
on the nose for 30 
secs, then look at a 
light coloured surface. 

Who do you see? 

Optical Illusion 
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Name the members 

of the Royal Family 
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Articles and letters to the editor; Sue Tompkin, Northside 

House, East Gate, Rudston, Tel 01262 420705 
Email nicksue.tompkin@fsmail.net 

www.rudston.org.uk 
 

Telephone numbers, postal and email addresses printed in the 
Rudston Newsletter, are in the public domain. The publication may 
be read by people from outside the village, either in  paper form or 
viewed on the website. 
Contributors please note that the deadline for articles, letters and 
notices for the September Newsletter, is August 26th Any received 
after this time may be omitted but included in the next issue, if ap-
propriate. The above does not apply to bereavement notices. and 
messages, which will be included if at all possible. 

Thorpe Hall Camp Shop 

Opening Hours Every  Day 

9.00am to 10.30am & 4.30pm to 6.30pm 

Milk…...Papers…...Sweets 

And a whole lot more 

MiBus Service to Driffield 

Call 08456 445949 Mon-Fri 08:30 – 16:30 to book a seat. 

Every Tuesday, pick up from your door step. 

Pick up Rudston 09:55; drop Driffield 10:20 

Pick up Driffield 12:30; drop in Rudston 12:50 
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Puzzle Solutions  

 
 
 
 
 
 
A)  512   (1 squared. 2 cubed,  3 squared,  
  4 cubed, 5 squared, 6 cubed, 7 squared, 8 cubed 
B)  1p, 2p, 5p, 10p etc. 

Word Wheel…..  Bucharest 

For Younger Readers 

Prince Phillip 
HRH The Queen 
Duchess of Kent 
Prince William 
George V 
Duke of Kent 
 

Zara  Phillips 
Prince Charles 
Edward VII 
Princess Beatrice of York 
Prince Edward 
Princess Anne 
 

 

Name the Members of the Royal Family 
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Advertising 
Business advertising is charged per issue at the following rates: 1/4 
Page £2.50 1/2 Page £5.00 Full Page £10.00 

Contact the editor to discuss your requirements. 
Please make cheques payable to - Rudston Newsletter. 

Treasurer: Shirley Harland 
Useful Phone Numbers - Local Services 

MediBus 01482 395533 - E-mail: richard.willis@eastriding.gov.uk 
Library Van every other Tuesday, o n  Long Street around 
11.50am 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
Customer Services Centres:- 
Town Hall, Quay Road,  
Tel: 01262 422500, Fax: 01262 422509 
Driffield: Council Offices, West Garth, YO25 6TP 
Tel: 01377 255556, Fax: 01377 253655 
James Cole - Milkman, delivers daily - 01262 609486 
Chris Rudd - Wet fish, Wed. around 9 am - 605489, Mobile 07798 
652675 
Wells Butchery and Farm Foods no deliveries, but shop still open 
in Burton Flemming- 470236 
 

Trade Directory 
Clare Care -  Pet care - Call Clare Stephenson -Mob. 07962143697 
Stephen Cooper - Joinery & uPVC improvements - 420811 or 
07590206629 
Steve Mitchinson Plumbing & Heating  07941645532 
Lister Windows - PVCu Specialist in Windows, Doors & Con- serv-
atories - 609991 
B B Electrical - Electrical repairs, inspecting etc. 678354 or 07809 
458760 
Stephen Ward  Deep tissue sports, and remedial massage 
07855951857 
Neil Jenkinson Plumber  420839 or 07856291737 
John Rawlings   TV-Video-Satellite Sales & Repairs 07974674489 
           01262421906 

YO16 4LP 


